From:

Sent: 14 January 2019 21:10

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: re Hardwicke review of Local Plan
Categories: Consulation response

We wish to register our objection to YOUR inclusion of more land in Hardwicke (GL1) for Housing development as
identified in the review of your Local Plan (Emergency Strategy).

We feel that Hardwicke has already contributed sufficiently to the housing needs of both Gloucester City and Stroud
District Councils.

What we currently have left is a small area of land not polluted by development and traffic. This remaining
countryside is vital to the mental well being of local residents offering space and tranquillity from an enormous

urban area that has been allowed to develop.

We are also aware that to develop this land is contrary to the Hardwicke Neighbourhood Development Plan.

Please do not let this proceed.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



